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8th December 2023 

Newsletter 
Christmas Dinner 
A reminder that on Wednesday 13th December we will be serving our Christmas Dinner. Children 
may wear their Christmas jumpers with their uniform on this day. 
 
Christmas Fair 
A big thank you to everybody who came along to support our Christmas Fair. Thanks to you, we 
made over £1000 which will all be for the benefit of the children. 
 
Prizes 
The following prizes have been won at the fair – if you are one of our lucky winners, please collect 
your prize from the school office. 
1st prize- Mia, Ash 
2nd prize- Patrick, Ash 
3rd prize- Ben, Charlie, Tj 
4th prize- Denver, Maple 
5th prize- Ocean, Beech 
6th prize- O’Brien, Oak 
7th prize- Ocean, Beech 
8th prize- Ocean, Beech 
9th prize- Jaxson, Sycamore 
10th prize- Romeo, Beech 
The teddy was called ‘Claude’ and was won by Bella in Hazel class. 
 
Christmas Dates For Your Diary 
13th December – Christmas Dinner, wear a Christmas Jumper 
18th December – Key Stage 1 Nativity, Sports Hall, 10am (change of date) 
19th December – Year 3/4 Christmas Performance, 2:15pm 
21st December – finish for Christmas at 1:45pm 
 
Wonderful Wednesday 
We will be holding more ‘Wonderful Wednesday’ sessions where parents are invited to come into 
class and take part in an activity with their children. Please see below for dates to come along and 
see your children at work! 
Beech Class – 13th December 2023 
 
Parking 
Please could we ask that you do not park on the double yellow lines or zigzags or on the pavement 
when dropping off/picking up children as this blocks the way for other people and poses a danger to 
the children, thank you. 
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